BABY DEDICATION REQUEST



Dear Parent,

Thank you for your interest in having your baby dedicated at Love First Christian Center. Having a baby is an incredible gift. As new parents, our hearts are filled with gratefulness to God and hopes of a wonderful life for our child. We desire that they would not only be blessed by God, but that their life would be a blessing to God and others. A Baby Dedication is an opportunity to thank God for the precious gift of your baby, ask God for His blessing, and to publicly declare your intentions to raise your child in a Christian home. As new parents, you commit to raise your child according to God's word and God's ways and to pray for wisdom and guidance through this new season in your lives.

We see that Baby Dedication is as much about the parents as it is about the child. As Christian parents who dedicate a child, you are making a promise to the Lord to do everything within your power to raise your child in a Godly way, prayerfully, until he or she can make a decision on his or her own to follow God. Some of your responsibilities include teaching and training your child in God's Word, demonstrating an example of Godliness, disciplining according to God's ways, and praying earnestly for your child.

I look forward to serving you in this joyous occasion!

Child's Full Name			
Baby's Date of Birth	Gender:	Male	Female
Father's Name			
Mother's Name			
Street Address			
City	State	Zip Code	
Email Address			
Phone Number			
Requested Date of Dedication			
Relatives and friends to be in attendance			

This completed form should be submitted (electronically by email) to info@lovefirstchristiancenter.com to request a date for dedication. Once your form is received you will be contacted. If you have any questions, please call the church office at (813) 671-2009.